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  Dates for your Diary  
 

Monday 11th December 4:30  

FOW Christmas Bingo Book your ticket on parent pay £5 for a family of 4 

 

Monday 11th December 7, 2023 8:45am  

Children will be able to enjoy breakfast with their friends and maybe a special visitor will join them!! 

This is a FREE event. 

 

Wednesday 13th December 10:00 am  

KS1 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

Wednesday 13th December 1:30pm  

KS2 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

Thursday 14th December 1:30pm  

KS1 Christmas Performance pay (40 seats available) 

 

PLEASE NOTE TICKETS ARE LIMITED TO 40 PER PERFORMANCE TO ENABLE THE BEST VIEW FOR 

ALL FAMILIES. TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE.  

 

 

Thursday 14th December 4pm  

KS2 Christmas Performance book a place on parent pay (40 seats available) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

This is the second week of our attendance 

raffle! We have prizes for children and their 

families to enjoy who have attendance of 96% 

or above from 27th November until Friday 15th 

December.  

 

Attendance this week was  94.28% 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Sporting Events  
 

On Tuesday 12th December Coach Aiden and Mrs Birt 

will be accompanying a group of children from Years 5 

& 6 to this terms Boccia competition. They have been 

training hard to secure a place on the leader’s board. 

Christmas Fair  
 

What a HUGE success this was. Thanks to my 

Wonderful Westminster Team and families 

for making this such a successful event. We 

raised over £900! School Council will meet in 

the New Year to discuss what to spend the 

money on so that every child in school 

benefits from it so watch this space.  

School Choir 
 

The school choir had hoped to perform a few 

more songs at the Christmas fair but we got 

VERY busy.  

So, weather permitting, they will be performing 

on the school yard on Friday 15th December at 

3pm.  

Please join us on the yard to enjoy this 

wonderful performance as we say goodbye for 

the Christmas holiday.  



 


